
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 
August 1, 2022 

 
IN THE MATTER OF: 
 
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO 
GROUNDWATER QUALITY  
35 ILL. ADM. CODE 620 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 
     R22-18 
     (Rulemaking – Public Water Supplies) 
  

 
HEARING OFFICER ORDER 

 
 At the August 1, 2022, prehearing teleconference, the participants and IEPA 
representative agreed on December 7, and 8, 2022, as the dates for the third hearing in this 
rulemaking.  The hearing officer will work to reserve the conference room in the Bilandic 
Building at 160 N. LaSalle, Chicago, for those two dates.  Once the reservation is confirmed, the 
hearing officer will issue a new notice of hearing and cancel the previously noticed dates of 
November 1, 2, and 16, 2022.  Also, once the room reservation is confirmed, the hearing officer 
will issue an order that adjusts the prefiling schedule as follows:  
 
 Prefiled testimony will be due September 15, 2022. 
 Prefiled questions will be due October 27, 2022. 
 Prefiled answers will be due November 23, 2022.  
 
 A prehearing teleconference is scheduled for September 19, 2022.  That teleconference 
will be used to determine the order of witness testimony at the third hearing and to answer any 
additional procedural questions.  
 
 IT IS SO ORDERED.  
 

 
Vanessa Horton, Hearing Officer  
Illinois Pollution Control Board  
60 E. Van Buren St., Suite 630 
Chicago, Illinois 60605 
(312) 814-5053 
Vanessa.Horton@Illinois.gov 

 
 
 


